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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to remind them that, pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2506 (XXXIX-O/09), “Protocol of San Salvador: Composition and Functioning of the Working Group to Examine the Periodic Reports of the States Parties,” and considering that the Working Group has been constituted only in part, it is essential that the states nominate, as soon as possible, candidates to serve as government expert and alternate, as well as a candidate to serve as alternate independent expert.
Likewise, as decided by the CAJP at its November 12 meeting, comments by states on the “Guidelines for Preparation of Progress Indicators in the Area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights” should be received within 45 days, in order to enable the Committee to proceed with consideration of the document.
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